
SB 879 Testimony – oppose  

Good evening, I am concerned parent and ask that you please vote no to this bill.  If your child is 

injured at birth, you should be able to pursue legal action against the responsible doctor or the 

hospital directly. This bill proposes letting those responsible “off the hook” for their actions at 

the cost of the citizens and ultimately the families. When a child is injured by a physician or 

hospital, the child’s entire family is also injured in a multitude of ways. The affects can be 

lifelong. Don’t add insult to injury by cutting off a legal remedy for a family to recover through 

in their effort to be made whole again.  

 

Thank you!  

 

Jennifer Nichols 

2351 Maytime Drive 

Gambrills, MD 21054 

 

 


